
The first band booster meeting of the 2024-2025 season will be on Tuesday, July 23rd at 6pm 

in the Middle School Auditorium.   

 

REMINDERS 
 

Lunch money ($30.00) is due first day of Band Camp (please check only) 

Band shoes orders MUST be returned to Sandy Breiner by August 2nd 

Medical forms due 1st day of Band Camp 

All checks must be made out to Tamaqua Area Band Boosters 

(NO cash accepted) 

 

 

 Please remember to pay everything by check or money order. Always be sure to write your child’s name and 

year of graduation and what the payment is for on the check, so that credit can be properly applied to your child’s 

account.  

 

 

 

Please feel free to call me or any of the Officers if you have any questions. 

 

President                          Sandy Breiner             (570)-449-2225 

Vice President                  Jamie Graham            (570) 449-1384 

Secretary                          Karissa Brothers         (570) 778-4561 

Treasurer                          Rachel Keer                (570) 778-7355 

Historian                           Nichole Beltz               (570)-778-2821 


